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Over the past forty-five years, your doctors at Clarkstown 
Pediatrics have been providing the best and most up-

to-date care for your children. We have made ourselves the most 
accessible practice in Rockland County. We have office hours 365 
days a year (every day), evening hours on all weekdays, and for the 
few hours that we are closed we are available by phone to answer 
your urgent questions.

We are now able to take access to Clarkstown Pediatrics even 
farther. Two years ago we introduced our Patient Portal which is 
available on our website, www.clarkstownpeds.com. Our office will 
give you a unique username and password for each patient, then 
parents can securely log in to the Portal and see their child’s health 
record. It invites parents to become active partners in their children’s 
healthcare. Through the Portal parents can check their child’s records 
for accuracy, as well as print vaccine records or recent lab results. 
Finally, parents can communicate non-urgent questions, appointment 
requests, or issues with their child’s provider or a member of our 
staff via secure e-mail.

We are now adding access when you want it from the convenience 
of your Smartphone. The App is called Healow and it was created 
to interact with your child’s electronic health record. It is available 
for both iPhone and Android phones, and links can be found on 
our website. With Healow, parents can access multiple accounts 
from one convenient location. They can manage their medicine 
cabinet by organizing their prescriptions with customized names, 
photos of the med, and alerts that remind them when to take each 
medication. They can organize their appointments and receive 
important reminders. They can communicate securely with their 
provider and avoid having to take a call while they are at work or 
trying to juggle their other family needs.

So download Healow and put your child’s health record at your 
fingertips today!

The Best Access in Rockland County Just Got Better!

Introducing 
Healow for your 
iPhone or Android Phone
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We hope you find our Parentletter helpful and informative. Please keep in mind that receipt of this newsletter does not 
create a doctor/patient relationship and that it is not meant to serve as a substitute for professional medical advice. For 
particular pediatric medical concerns, including decisions about diagnoses, medications and other treatments, or if you 
have any questions after reading this newsletter, we encourage you to speak with your child's pediatrician.
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